
 
          April 3, 2013 

 
BROADWAY – THIRD STREET TO AMES STREET 

Construction Begins Week of April 8 
 
Dear Kendall Square Neighbor, 
 
During the week of April 8, the Massachusetts Department of Transportation’s (MassDOT) contractor, 
DeFelice Construction, will mobilize on Broadway to begin roadway and sidewalk improvements between 
Third St and Ames St. 
 
 PROJECT DETAILS 

• Improve deteriorating roadway and sidewalk 
infrastructure. 

• Provide improved facilities for cyclists and 
pedestrians. 

• Improve the safety of pedestrians using the mid-
block crosswalk between the Marriott and the 
Volpe Center.  

• Enhance the area visually for all users – 
pedestrians, cyclists and motorists. 

• Maintain appropriate vehicular capacity of the 
roadway and accommodate hotel drop-off. 

 
PROJECT SCHEDULE       
  

• The project will take approximately 9 months to complete.  
• During the week of April 8, crews will mobilize on the north 

(Volpe Center) side of Broadway at Ames St, to begin utility 
upgrades and sidewalk reconstruction.  Crews will perform 
upgrades from Ames St to Third St for about 2 months. 

• Crews will then shift to the south side of the street to 
reconstruct the sidewalk between Third St and the entrance 
to the Marriott. 

• We will provide updates as the construction progresses.  
 
INFORMATION OR ASSISTANCE  
For information or assistance during this project, please contact Dan Vallee, DPW Engineer at 
dvallee@cambridgema.gov /617.304.7756 or Kelly Dunn, Community Relations Manager at 
kdunn@cambridgema.gov / 617.349.4870.  Please also contact us if you would like to receive construction 
updates via email.  
  
Thank you for your patience during these improvements.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Dunn, Community Relations Manager 
Cambridge Department of Public Works 

Kendall Square Open House 
 
Boston Marriott Cambridge 
50 Broadway 
Tuesday, April 23 
4:00- 8:00 pm 
 
Come learn more about construction projects 
in Kendall Square. 
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